House Human Services Committee Members:
I am respectfully asking for a Do Pass Vote on HB 1373.

I am a Christian and believe we are all God’s children created in His image. My faith says God
gives us free will to decide if we will follow his commandment (not to murder). A preborn child
has no way to defend itself from being murdered. The main function of government should be
the equal protection of every life. You may not agree with my Christian faith and that is ok as
our Heavenly Father will be our final judge.

If you are not a Christian then | would ask you to support equal protection of the preborn
because our nation's founding documents support this principle. Government'’s first
responsibility is to protect life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness. A preborn child that is
aborted has no equal protection of life, liberty or the pursuit of happiness. This bill, if passed,
would cure the unequal protection that currently exists.

Thanks for your time and consideration and service to our great state. God Bless.

Bill Kuntz
Towner ND 58788



